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The Beneficiary Advocacy and Empowerment (BAE) Committee of the Office of 
Hawaiian Affairs (OHA) SUPPORTS HCR221, which requests the Department of Health 
(DOH) to issue records containing Hawaiian language as accurately and timely as records 
containing names that are not in the Hawaiian language. 

 
The Hawaiian language is the native language of Hawaiʻi and is recognized by 

Hawaiʻi’s Constitution as one of the two official languages of the state. Access to DOH 
records is critical to Native Hawaiians because these records are needed to verify ancestry 
for certain programs offered by the OHA, the Department of Hawaiian Home Lands, 
Kanaʻiolowalu and Kamehameha Schools. Having these DOH records issued in a timely 
manner with the accurate spelling of Hawaiian names speaks to fairness and justice and 
will further the perpetuation of the host culture of Hawaiʻi.   

 
Therefore, OHA’s BAE Committee urges the committees to PASS HCR221.  Mahalo 

for the opportunity to testify on this important measure. 


